
Dear Parents and Carers,
This week has flown by so quickly, meaning that we only have one week 

left until we can all enjoy a very well-deserved half term!
The children in Year Six have been very fortunate to have been given 
Usbourne Dictionaries by the Witham Rotary Club. This tradition has 

taken place for many years and we are very grateful for the 
generosity shown to our children.

Have a lovely weekend.

B Black
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EXCITING MESSAGE FOR YEAR FOUR FAMILIES!

Christmas is coming! St Andrew’s this means that the Year Four teaching team 
have been making plans for the Christmas Performance!
Important info:
• Children will be auditioned Tuesday 19th October.
• Audition pieces coming home tonight (paper and parent mail).
• We are looking for : learning lines, loud clear voices.
• If children would like a solo part we will listen to them sing part of a song they 

know well. (short verse or chorus).

From the Very Excited Year 4 teachers.



The children in Year Four are 
currently learning about Roald Dahl. 
Well done James, what an amazing 

BFG model you have made!
What a lovely surprise it was when he 

arrived in school!

Well done to Tom, he received a Chief 
Scouts Silver Award this week.

Please do share any successes or achievements that you child has at home- emails to be sent to 
the year group email addresses please.

year3@hatfieldpeverel-jun.essex.sch.uk

Year4@hatfieldpeverel-jun.essex.sch.uk

Year5@hatfieldpeverel-jun.essex.sch.uk

Year6@hatfieldpeverel-jun.essex.sch.uk

mailto:year3@hatfieldpeverel-jun.essex.sch.uk
mailto:Year4@hatfieldpeverel-jun.essex.sch.uk
mailto:Year5@hatfieldpeverel-jun.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year3@hatfieldpeverel-jun.essex.sch.uk


Wishing a very Happy Birthday to those who 
have celebrated their birthdays between: 

11th and 17th October

Georgiana, Callum M, 
Freya

Priory 471

Vinehurst 467

Berwicks 439

Greystones 448

SUNRISE AND SUNSET CLUB

We currently have spaces at our Sunrise and Sunset Clubs
Monday- Friday

SUNRISE CLUB SUNSET 
CLUB
7:30-8:40 am 3:10-5:45pm

For more details see our website:

https://www.hatfieldpeverelstandrews.co.uk/page/?title=Sunris
e+and+Sunset+Club+Information&pid=99

https://www.hatfieldpeverelstandrews.co.uk/page/?title=Sunrise+and+Sunset+Club+Information&pid=99


Email: eurokids@btinternet.com
Mobile Phone No: 07714 328252

French Club

Euro Kids is a club which specialises in French tuition for the 5 to11 year age group and has been 

running at the Infant and Junior School at Hatfield Peverel for many years.

The aim of the club is to give children an introduction to the written and spoken language in an 

informal atmosphere and encourage each child to read, write and speak French with confidence.  

After a long break due to Covid restrictions, I am hoping to restart my French Club at the 

beginning of November, subject to sufficient interest.  This will take place after school on 

Wednesdays.

The cost of each session will be £6.50, payable termly in advance, with a one-off joining fee of 

£12.50.  This includes a glossy workbook and bag that pupils can work through at their own pace.

If you would like your child to attend, please contact Sharon, either by e-mail or phone and provide 

me with your child’s full name, year group and your email address and mobile telephone number. 



These are the children who have been spotted shining in school this week. We 
could have chosen so many children- the decisions were hard to make!

Well done for demonstrating our CARE values.
Isla  – Apple
London – Birch

Mollie C   – Cherry
Abigail – Fir

Isaac   – Maple
Joshua - Oak
Evie M– Rowan

Freya – Sycamore
Compassion  Achievement Respect  Enjoyment

Every child is known and loved.

Every child shines.


